
.- - . .- - ._. ,
,

. .

.

SIOUX VALLEY Ngg g gpg
HOSPITAL '

,

1100 South Euclid Avenue M 2 3 is
P.O Box 5039 hSioux Falls, South Dakota 57117 5039
(605) 333 1000

" - -

i

i
|

January 18, 1991

1

In Reference To
Licenses #40-12378-01
Docket 030-03249/90-01

United States Nuclear Regulatory Commission
Region IV
Gli Ryan Plaza Drive, Suite 1000

.

Arlington, Texas 76011

Gentlemen

This letter is in response to your letter of January 9,
1991 concerning our response to Notice of Violation
(November 26, 1990) from our NRC inspection of October 26
and October 27, 1990.

| In our response we failed to identify a cause for the two
violations stated in the notice. We feel the cause is work
volume related and regular review of the NRC regulations was
not done by the department supervisory staff. However, in
view.of the oversights that resulted time will be allotted
on a regular basis for supervisory staff to review NRC
regulations and make any appropriate changes in department

| protocole as may become necessary.
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Sincerely,

Richard L. Bohy
Vice President, Professional Services
Sioux Valley Hospital
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